
‘Check your Speed’ signs 

Non-confidential 
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Date:  03/09/25 
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Previously there were a number of ‘Check Your Speed’ signs on lampposts along Fen Road. 
Over time these have either damaged by large passing vehicles or deliberately vandalised. 
 
We receive regular complaints about speeding on Fen Road and other parts of the village 
and have been asked if we can have more of these ‘Check Your Speed’ signs, to complement 
the speed indicator signs. 
 
Lincolnshire Road Safety Partnership have confirmed that they can supply additional signs, 
at £20 each. 
 
 
Recommendation 

• Council considers the purchase of additional signs and agrees whether they should 
just replace the original ones on Fen Road or whether more signs should be put up 
around the village. 

• RFO to confirm how this will be funded. 
  



 
 


